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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Although I've never spent time in the Great Burn roadless area I've read a great deal about its unique nature and

how important it is in terms of its importance in being an integral part of an important, vast, and wild area that

spans along the Bitterroot Mountains.  I ask that you designate this area as formal wilderness thus allowing for its

uniqueness to be preserved into perpetuity.  As the saying goes, "they aren't making more wilderness". 

 

 

 

Stated in previous space. 

 

 

 

I wholly support the recommendation of the MWA in managing this area as wilderness.  No motorized vehicles! 

 

 

 

We have enough areas that allow for motorized recreation.  Research clearly shows how much motorized

vehicles stress wildlife populations.  During winter months especially wildlife does not need added stress due to

snowmobiles. 

 

 

 

I've never been to either but I fully support Wild and Scenic designations for rivers and streams. 

 

 

 

I've covered all areas. 

 

 

 

As a citizen I want to thank you for the opportunity to make a public comment on our forest plan.  I appreciate the

fact that in this country we have so much public land where we are free to recreate and to be involved in making

comments on management decisions.


